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As a Certified School Counselor in a public elementary school, I would like to share 
my shock and concern that it is not already illegal for minors’ personal information to 
be shared publicly. I am concerned for children’s safety and school safety at a time 
when identity issues have become a political issue. There are too  many people with 
radicalized beliefs  about identities who could take violent action against schools or 
families based on what is in essence an individual’s personal freedoms to present the 
gender that they identify. 


